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The scheme is voluntary. Book lists will be supplied to parents in the normal way (on the school website killinaschool.ie) for parents who wish to remain outside of the book rental scheme. 

An annual rental charge of €120 per year will apply. 

Purchase of workbooks, disposable materials and stationery will remain outside the scope of this scheme and remain the responsibility of the parents. 

To qualify for admission to the scheme, the rental charge must be paid before the school reopens.
 
Each pupil will be required to sign a receipt for the books supplied which will be retained in the school. If books are lost or damaged full compensation for these books will be required before re-admission to the scheme.

The books supplied under the scheme will remain the property of the school and may be subject to inspection at any time by a member of the teaching staff. 

Membership of the scheme is at the discretion of the board of management and the school principal. Any pupil found to be abusing, defacing or disposing of rented books will be dismissed from the scheme and will be required to supply their own textbooks for the remainder of their time in the school. 

Books supplied under the scheme may be new or second hand at the discretion of the principal and board of management.

If you wish to partake in the scheme, then sign and date this form. In signing you are accepting the rules governing our book rental scheme. 

Please present this sheet on payment of the fee. A receipt will be issued on payment. Books will only be provided to students where payment has been made to the scheme in advance.


Name(s) of student(s)	___________________________	Year	__________

			___________________________	Year	__________

			___________________________	Year	__________


Signed	_______________________Parent/ Guardian           Date____________________
